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NOTICE 

TO:    All Interested Parties 
 
FROM:   Eric Dunning 
    Director of Insurance 
 
DATE:   May 17, 2021 
 
RE:    Department of Insurance Address Change 
 
 
During the week of May 24, the Department will be moving to a permanent location.   
 
Throughout the move, our office will remain open with receptionists working at both the former and 
the new locations.  Email and direct phone lines may be interrupted with the move of computers and 
phones.  If you experience problems in reaching someone during the move, please call our main 
switchboard at 402-471-2201 so that a message can be relayed to the appropriate Department 
teammate. 
 
Please note the following changes for the Department of Insurance, effective May 24: 
 
New Physical Address:  
Nebraska Department of Insurance 
1526 K Street, Suite 200 
Lincoln, NE 68508 
 
Mailing Address (remains unchanged) 
PO Box 82089 
Lincoln, NE 68501-2089 
 
Main Switchboard Phone, Direct Phone Lines, & Fax Number (remain unchanged) 
Phone: 402-471-2201  Fax:  402-471-4610 
 


